
FOREST LAKE DAM SPILLWAY UPDATE 

June 4, 2020 

Our engineering firm for the temporary spillway repairs has consulted with the 
State of Michigan EGLE Dam Safety Unit and has recommended that we close the 
road over the dam until further notice.  Road closure is required to minimize the 
potential of further damage to the spillway which could impact the dam structure. 

Therefore effective today the dam road will be closed to all vehicle traffic 
including golf carts and ATV's.  Our Security and Maintenance vehicles may utilize 
the road on a limited basis.  The road will be temporarily reopened in the future 
when the Arenac County Road Commission repairs the damaged section of North 
Forest Lake Drive. 

Pedestrians and bicycles will be allowed on the road except during periods when 
construction activities are in progress.  Be safe and stay off the road whenever 
you see construction personnel or vehicles. 

We apologize for the disruption to normal travel routes, but we have no other 
options at this time. 

Forest Lake Property Owners Board of Directors 


